



600 Maryland Ave. S.W., Suite 550 Washington, DC 20024-2512 Telephone (202) 484-9220 Fax (202) 863-1763 www.mathematica-mpr.com

July 17, 2006

Dear <FILL PARENT>:

<TITLE>

We are contacting you again to invite you and <NAME OF CHILD> to participate in the 5th Grade Early Head Start Follow-up Study. Now that <NAME OF CHILD]> is a little older, we would like to learn how things have gone for you and <NAME OF CHILD> since we talked to you the last time. The follow-up study is conducted by <LOCAL RESEARCH INSTITUTION> and Mathematica Policy Research, Inc for the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.

Like before, a member of the research team will contact you soon to set up an appointment with you and <NAME OF CHILD>. This time, we will ask you as well as the child to participate in an interview. We will also do some activities with <NAME OF CHILD> and ask you to do an activity together that we will videotape. You will receive \$40 for participating and <NAME OF CHILD> will receive \$10 for participating as well.

We are very much looking forward to talking with you and <NAME OF CHILD> again and learning about all the important things that have been happening in your lives.

If you have any questions or if your telephone number or address has changed, please contact us at XXX-XXXX. It is very important for the success of the study to let us know where you are. You can also send us an e-mail with this information if you like. Our email address is XXX@XXX.com.

Sincerely,			